
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter - 22nd March 2019 

Over the last few weeks we have been raising money for various causes and we really  

appreciate every single penny donated.  We are extremely proud and pleased to let you know 

we managed to raise the following amazing amounts: 

 Red Nose Day £105 

 NSPCC £198.50 

 PTA Crafternoon £15.17 

A huge thank you to everybody who supported all these wonderful causes. 

 

It was lovely to see so many parents and carers yesterday during our parent consultations.  If 

you were unable to attend but you would like to meet with your child’s class teacher(s), please 

let the office know. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first in-

stance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head  

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week ….Next week ….Next week ….   
Monday 

Archery Club (all Years) 

Handwriting Club (all Years) 

Tuesday 

Hi-5 Netball Tournament (Years 4-6) 

Lunchtime Lego Club (drop in session) 
Coffee and Chat with Ms Borley 2:15pm  

Wednesday 

Football Club (Years 1-6) 

Thursday 

Times Table Bee (Years3-6)  

Lunchtime Netball Club 

Phonics Club (Years 1/2)  

Friday 

PTA Spring Disco 3:30pm-5:00pm 

E-Safety Conversation 

Starters —Week 3 

How does this game/app 

work?  Can I play? 

Asking this question will allow you 

to find out what your child is doing 

online, and encourage positive  

conversations about their online 

activity.  Ask them how they use 

the websites, and take an interest 

in how they can use them in a  

positive way, also ask them to 

show you if possible.  



Dance Festival—21/3/19 

Yesterday 16 of our pupils, across all years, took part in the SSP Dance Festival at 

the King’s Lynn Corn Exchange.  They have spent the last few weeks rehearsing their 

routine at lunchtimes with Miss Calaby and they were all absolutely amazing. 

Strangers’ Hall—20/3/19 

Our Year 1/2 pupils enjoyed a visit to Strangers’ 

Hall in Norwich where they took part in the Great 

Fire of London workshop. 

Village Walk—18/3/19 

Miss Saward and Mrs Hendry took the Year 

3/4 children on a village walk to learn more 

about the local area.   



 Hi5 Netball (26th March Year 4/5/6):  If your child is taking part 

please ensure your permission slip is returned to the office by Monday 25th 

March.   

 Times Table Bee (28th March Years 3/4/5/6): If your child is taking part 

please ensure your permission slip is returned to the office by Monday 25th 

March.   

 Hilltop Residential (3rd to 5th June 2020 current Year 3/4/5):  Letters were 

sent home with your child on Thursday 14th March.  Please hand  

 permission slips in and pay booking deposits by 5th April 2019.   

A t t e n d a n c e 
w/c 18th March 2019:  

 Reception: 100% 

 Year 1:   100% 

 Year 2:   96.83% 

 Year 3:   97.78% 

 Year 4:   92.59% 

 Year 5:  98.41% 

 Year 6:   100% 

Whole school 98.07% 

Congratulations 

Years R, 1 & 6 

(100%) 

This week’s stars are: 

All of Year 1 & 2, Fern (Yr3) & Liene 

(Yr5)  

Behaviour certificates were awarded to: 

Ella (YrR), All of Year 3 & 4 

Handwriting Awards were given to: 

Grace (Yr1) 

Our ‘Thank You’ winners this week 

were: Emie & Nellie (Yr5)  

Well done everybody 

 PTA Meeting:  Our PTA meeting will take place on Monday 25th March at 

2:30pm.  Everybody is welcome.  Could all volunteers for the disco please attend 

so we can discuss final arrangements for disco.   

 PTA Spring Disco:  If you are going to this 

event please remember to bring: your ticket and 

change of outfit (in a named bag) next Friday.  

Parents/carers please ensure arrangements are 

made for your child to be collected from school 

at 5:00pm when the disco ends. 

 Crafternoon:  Thank you to everybody who supported this activity.  The children 

had lots of fun making something special for a loved one.  We raised £15.17 

from this event which has gone straight into the PTA fund.  We look forward 

to holding similar activities in the future.   



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 25th March PTA Meeting 2:30pm *all welcome* 

Tuesday 26th March   Hi5 Netball Tournament 

(selected pupils Years 4/5/6) 

Parents/Carers Coffee & Chat  

with Ms Borley at 2:15pm 

Thursday 28th March Times Table Bee (selected pupils Years 3/4/5/6) 

Friday 29th March PTA Spring Disco 3:30pm-5:00pm *ticket only* 

Monday 1st April Bridget Jones Assembly 

Tuesday 2nd April Artwork with Printing (Year 3/4)*letter to follow* 

Wednesday 3rd April Cluster Trigolf Tournament (Yr1-4) 

*letter to follow* 

Thursday 4th April Easter Lunch *bookings only* 

Friday 5th April  Homework Celebration Assembly  

2:00pm (new time) *parents/carers invited* 

Last day of Spring Term 1 

Tuesday 23rd April Back to School—Spring Term 2 

Monday 29th April BJ Puppet Assembly 

Friday 3rd May Year 6 Crucial Crew Trip *letter to follow* 

Monday 6th May School Closed—Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May Sally Beadle Assembly 

Monday 20th May  Year 6 Transition Lesson (DT) 11:30am-12:30pm 

Bridget Jones Assembly 

Hi5 Netball Finals Tuesday 21st May  

School Nurse Visit (Reception)  

*hearing and vision checks* 

Friday 24th May Last day of Spring Term 2 

Monday 3rd June First Day of Summer Term 1 

Next year the school will not be following the Norfolk Model Calendar, please visit our 

website for the 2019-2020 term dates. 


